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, May 5, 2011

Excellency:


I have the honor of addressing Your Excellency in order to request the inclusion of the topic “Change of Date of the forty-second regular session of the General Assembly” on the draft agenda of the forty-first regular session of the General Assembly.  


As you are aware, that period of sessions, which is to take place in Bolivia, was scheduled to be held during the first week of June 2012. The proposed change of date is due to the fact that this clashes with the Rio+20 Conference on Sustainable Development of the United Nations.


The delegation of Bolivia will be presenting a draft resolution to the Preparatory Committee as and when you see fit to convene it. 


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Alyin L. Oropeza Bleichner


Interim Representative of Bolivia


to the Organization of American States

Her Excellency

Ambassador Gillian M.S. Bristol

Permanent Representative of Grenada

Chair of the Permanent Council

Washington, D.C.
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